

-----Original Message-----
From: Linda Beeman [mailto:lbeeman@whidbey.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 2:41 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Love the SeaTac shuttlle

Please preserve SeaTac shuttle. It has been a godsend for Whidbeyites trying to get to and from the airport. 

Linda Beeman
4345 Terra Bella
Clinton, WA 98236

Sent from my iPhone; please forgive any typos

Linda Beeman, Realtor
Windermere Real Estate/South Whidbey
5531 Freeland Ave, Freeland, WA 98249
c. 360.622.6290 | o. 360.331.6006 | f. 360.331.7252
www.lindabeeman.mywindermere.com

